
BOROUGH OF SOUTH RIVER 

 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE PLANNING BOARD OF THE BOROUGH 

OF SOUTH RIVER 

 

 PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Planning Board of the Borough of South River will 

hold its regular meeting on Tuesday, November 17, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. via online video 

conference provided by Zoom.  Pursuant to the provisions of the New Jersey Open Public 

Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-8(b), this meeting will be held by means of the use of electronic 

communications equipment.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, no members of the public shall be 

permitted to physically attend the meeting originally scheduled to be held at the Criminal Justice 

Building, 61 Main Street, South River, NJ. The public, however, is invited to attend the meeting 

electronically.  

 

Please choose one of the following options:  

visit https://zoom.us/j/83624692283? on your computer browser  

Meeting ID: 836 2469 2283 

Passcode: 8yweEM 

Send your email address to mmarlor@southrivernj.org no later than noon on the day of 

any scheduled Planning Board meeting date and you will receive a registered invite to 

Zoom cloud meetings 

 

The Borough is using this format in an effort to mitigate the chance of exposure to COVID-19, 

as a part of the Borough’s ongoing effort to slow the rate of transmission and avoid 

overwhelming our treatment centers. This action will be in force for all existing regular meetings 

until otherwise notified by public notice.  

 

Marie M. Marlor, RMC, CMR, QPA 

Deputy Borough Clerk 

Planning/Zoning Board Secretary  

https://zoom.us/j/83624692283?
mailto:mmarlor@southrivernj.org

